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Hello, I am urging a NO vote on this. The simple fact is that Oregon could go to zero emissions and it still wouldn’t
have any impact on global climate. This should absolutely be referred to the voters with removal of the over used
emergency clause.

Logan Rutherford
Junction City OR
Sent from my iPhone

mailto:loganrutherford@hotmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

